
 

 

 

 



 



 



  

Wednesday Night Supper 
Reservation Form 

 
 

You have the option of either: 
Salad bar or Hot meal with a small salad.   

Both options include a homemade dessert and roll.   
 

In order to prepare we must have your reservation!   

There are three ways to reserve your spot:   
 

• Place this form in the offering plate  
• Go to our website www.asburymemorial.org and register 

• Call the church office at 233-4351 
 

Supper will begin at 5:30 PM   Serving stops at 6:30 p.m. 

RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED  
NO LATER THAN 11 AM ON MONDAYS 

 

Please select your salad or meal selection at time of registration. 

 

 

Meal Dates: 

  3/1_____   3/8_____  3/15_____  3/22_____  

    3/29 _____  Permanent Request_____ 

Name:______________________________________________ 

Phone No.:  ____________________________ 
 

Indicate number of dinners: 
_______ Adult Meal $7.00  _______Adult Salad Bar $7.00 (1 trip only) 

 

_______Child’s Meal $5.00 (12 & under) ______Child’s Salad Bar $4.00 

Maximum Family limit is $28.00 per family 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

Worship on  

Sundays 

 

Join us on Sunday  

mornings at 11:15 AM for 

in-person worship. 

 

 We look forward to  

welcoming you! 

 

Online services may also 

be accessed from our 

website - 

www.AsburyMemorial.org 



 



 

Elizabeth Lariscy 

A Southern Lady 

By R. Ward Lariscy 

In Loving Memory 

of 

Dix Elliott 

 

 

Chair Name Plate 
 

As we worship on Sundays, how meaningful it is to see the 

name of a loved one etched into a nameplate on one of our 

beautiful sanctuary chairs.  If you would like to remember or 

honor a loved one in a special way, complete an order form 

and turn it into the church office.  Forms are available in the 

church narthex and the office.  Please turn in a completed 

form to the office. 

  The cost is $250.00. The funds are used for the upkeep 

and maintenance of the sanctuary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

General Budget 

As of January 2023 

 

YTD Budgeted GOAL   $70,769 

Actual Year-To-Date Expenses  $63,658 

Actual Year-To-Date Contributions   $63,991 

Ahead/Behind             $334 

 

Average Worship Attendance  284 

(in person 146, online 138) 

 
 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you missed that beautiful opportunity to place your contribution in the offering plate on Sunday mornings? 
Well, have we got options for you!  We have multiple ways for you to continue your support of Asbury Memorial 
and have listed them below. Thank you for your gifts!  

  

 Mail:  

 Mail your contribution by check to: 
 Asbury Memorial Church 
 1008 East Henry Street 
 Savannah, GA 31401 

  

 Website: 
 Log on to our website: www.AsburyMemorial.org 

 

 Click on   
  

 Complete the form as directed.   

 You can set it up to be a recurring donation!  

 

Text Giving:  
  From your mobile phone:    

  Send your contribution amount to 912-307-3206 

  Donate anytime, anywhere 

  Use easy debit/credit card registration 

  Make a one-time gift or set it up to be recurring  
 

 Church Office: 

 Call the church office at 912.233.4351 

 

Both our Finance Chair and Stewardship Chair would also want to remind you, 
 “It is NEVER too late to make and pay a pledge!” 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=wWsk24ZWJSTZKsGd1RMKlg0BDvsSG3VIWQCPJNNxD8upkiY7JlDavDsozUE7KG0nFx2NSo8LdUKGuGuF396vbdOQwgUxA8wXPUImrHfFH4WXHubq5Z7ap5JVmPErc4ZeYHCKCZhESjGNQmZ5B-6dx5oSc-kf32JYX5iK1yXYPzM=&ver=3


 

   
THE SEASON OF LENT 

 

FIRST, A BIT OF HUMOR 

Sister Margaret had spent weeks preparing the first grade children for their first Communion, stressing the  

solemnity and importance of this sacrament. Much to her chagrin, during Mass on the big day, one boy in the 
front row was talking and giggling nonstop. Finally, unable to put up with it any longer, she whispered to the 
lad seated next to her, "Please go up there and tell that guy he's done enough talking and had better stop, right 
now!" Without question, the boy rose and walked to the front and delivered Sister Margaret' s message to the  

surprised priest in the middle of his sermon! ~from Wayne Seybert 

 

SECOND, LENT HAS BEGUN 

Wonder what the priest did when the boy gave him the message from Sister Margaret! We know he was  

surprised! Something out of the ordinary had occurred and some might say it was not a good thing, and others 
might say differently. One of the things we know of the Season of Lent, is that it is full of surprises for us as 
we heed the messages from our reading, time of contemplation and prayer, and attending the Holy Spirit as we 
fast. 

The surprise, the amazement in these day? How one feels when peace and love’s comfort come upon ones 
heart, or the wonder of ones mind drawing attention to the mighty acts of Jesus and our union with Christ’s 
offering for us, as we proclaim the mystery of faith. As we may walk through the wilderness of this world, the 
message from God, our deliverer, is we should expect to be surprised! Expect a blessed assurance, a lighting 
up when one sings, a peace that passes all understanding in the quiet of a moment. Surprises every day from 
who knows where and when. Even during a sermon, the spirit of the Lord is full of surprises! There is a  

message for all of us in the season of Lent. Surprise! Surprise! Surprise! 

Lynn 

WESLEY OAK LEAF  
March 2023 

Come to the table….the garden table 
All are welcome! 

 
That’s right!  The table(s) in the Joy Cottage Garden!  Above the ground Garden 

Tables to house flowers and vegetables this spring! 

We are looking forward to preparing the tables, (assembling and staining), preparing the soil, planting 

flowers and vegetables, and all the fellowship one can enjoy around the garden tables.  The tables are to be 

set up in the Joy Cottage Garden for easy access and plenty of sunshine!  There will also be a place for 

folks to sit and enjoy the quiet of beauty of the garden as the season goes on.  

Our Angell Youth Group is planning to share in the preparing, planting, and harvesting of a table or two.  

Perhaps you and some family and/or friends would like to be a part of the garden table ministry, adopt a 

table. If you would like to have more information on the Garden Tables, or to sign up for one, please 

contact Reverend Drake,  lynnadrake@gmail.com.   

mailto:lynnadrake@gmail.com


 

THE SEASON OF LENT 

2023 
 

The Season of Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, February 22nd.  We will make our way to April 3rd, with prayer, meditation,  
worship, fasting, and repentance.  These forty-six days before Easter Sunday are set aside traditionally as a time of sacrifices 
to reflect the 40 days and nights Jesus spent fasting in the Judean desert.  Often, people have given up things such as food, 
bad habits, some of their favorite things of meat or dairy.   
 

As one might choose to give up something, perhaps we might also include some things that are rich and nurturing for our  
spiritual lives – the gifts of the spirit are such – kindness, generosity, patience, self-control, faithfulness, gentleness, love, joy, 
peace, goodness.  In the days of Lent, let’s fill up on these gifts for they are such that bless and nurture our hearts and 
minds.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

What Gifts Can We Bring…… 

time – talents – gifts – service 
 

The new year brings to mind new beginnings and new opportunities for us to live out the good news of Jesus in the world.  There 

are already many ways already before us in the various ministries of the church – we should all be considering these in our calling!  

There are many things as well in our community that are calling for those to serve children, youth, food programs, mentoring, 

senior citizens, on and on.   

WE GIVE THANKS for the time and talents, gifts and service by so many each week to provide worship, to administer church 

gifts and services, to provide hospitality, care for those who are sick, who are grieving, who need support/encouragement.   

WE GIVE THANKS for the many acts of love in word and in deed, in time, talents, gifts, and service we see and the many we do 

not see going on.  
 

WHAT GIFTS CAN WE BRING…BE STILL & KNOW  

FOR YOU WILL FIND YOUR WAY…GOD IS WITH YOU… 

 

Worship — Choir — Musician — Ushers and Greeters — Technology — Office Assistance — Hospitality — Children in the 
nursery — Godly Play — Youth Mentor — Youth Events — Justice Ministry — Stephens Ministry — Food Insecurity/Pantry 

Custodial and Property Needs — Teaching — Visiting homebound — Group Studies — Reconciling Ministries — Garden 
VBS — Youth Retreats — Adult Learning Events — Lay Leadership in church ministries 

LET’S KEEP THINKING…WHAT GIFTS CAN WE BRING! 

 



 

 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Rejoice always, pray constantly…   I Thessalonians 

Prayer request cards are found on the back of the pews. Place in the offering plate! 
 

 

Mary Wynn,    Lloye Wynn,    Shirley White,   Family of Bernie Morrison,   Jane Rollins,   Charlie Coursey,   Collie Collins, PC’s Dad, 

Lily Warmkessel,    Mary Ann and Walter Parker,    Bubba Hughes,    Fitz Kincade,    People of Ukraine,   Pat Howe,    Family of David Tammen 

Kacey Mayes, nephew of Tracy and Monty Osborn,   Cheryl Hessel,   Dan Kerrick,   Unspoken need for healing,    Gloria Moses, 

McCarthy family, neighbors of Carolyn Ingram,   Sydjea Trice,   Michael McDaniel,   Jack Donker,    George and Barba Irvin, 

Eddie Aenchbacher,   Fran and Arlene Moore,   Jimuel Gray and family,    Andrew Brown,    Meaaly O’Donnell, 

Zoe Simpson,   Martha Aenchbacher,   Bonnie Trammell,   Julius and Mary Cooey,    Forsyth Famer’s Market,    UMC Worldwide, 

Vickie Hudson address for mail: C/O Southern Manor Retirement Inn, 

1532 Fair Road, Room 13, Statesboro, Georgia, 30458 

 

 

 
COME JOIN US IN THE WESLEY OAK CHANCEL CHOIR!   

 

We meet on Sunday mornings at 8:30 a.m. to learn the song for the 9:30 a.m. service.  

We would love to have you and your voice added to our numbers! 

 

There is no pressure or obligation. It is okay if you can’t read music, or if you have never 

sung in a choir before.  There is a place in this choir for everyone to make a joyful noise 

before the Lord! 

 

Please text or call J.J. Collins at 410-808-1110 with any questions. 



 

Non Profit Organization 
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Special Funds 

One way to honor or to remember a loved one is with a memorial or an honorarium to some of our   
different funds such as the Properties Fund, General Fund, Piano/Organ Fund, Family and  
Children’s Ministries Fund, Youth Ministry Fund, Laura Angell Scholarship Fund, Pet Memorial 
Fund or one of our Mission Funds.   

Newsletter Information 

If you have an announcement for “The Asbury Update,” please email Chris Kincade at  
ckincade@asburymemorial.org.  

Flowers in the Sanctuary 

Supplying the flower arrangements for the worship service is a wonderful way to commemorate 
a date that is important to you or a loved one.  Please check the Flower Chart in the narthex and 
sign up.  The cost is $70.  For more information call the church office at 233-4351. 

Asbury Memorial 

Church 

1008 East Henry Street 

Savannah, GA  31401-7128 

INT.ID 206896 

Office 233-4351  Fax 233-5026 

www.asburymemorial.org 

 

Return Service Requested 

Mission Statement 

Asbury Memorial is a place where all people can develop their spirituality, use their talents, and 
grow in faith as we seek to love, serve, and celebrate God, each other, and our community. 


